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Update from the Office of the Uvalde Mayor Don McLaughlin 
 
Because of numerous requests for an interview, Mayor Don McLaughlin, after  
 
giving an interview to English language station CBS affiliate KENS-TV on May 30,  
 
2022, agreed to a one-on-one interview with Telemundo San Antonio in the  
 
interest of the Spanish language community. 
 
The interview was conducted by KVDA-TV’s Santiago Gallego along with a Spanish  
 
translator, this afternoon at City Hall. If you are interested in the interview, please  
 
contact Joanna Benavidez, KVDA-TV Assignment Manager, 210.284.5579 or email  
 
Joanna.Benavidez@nbcuni.com 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
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